
 

 

Update: 2022 Draft TVET academic calendar 
 

The employer requested a special DBC meeting to be convened on 16 September 2021. The purpose of 

the meeting is to consult on the draft 2022 academic calendar for TVET colleges. The calendar includes 

the dates of classes, exams, and holidays. 

 

Members are requested to peruse the attached draft 2022 academic calendar and provide inputs to 

peter.mngomezulu@psa.co.za by 15 September 2021. 

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a 

safe and speedy recovery. 
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